
OCTA needs the public’s help
in shaping the future of the
county’s transit systems
The Orange County Transportation Authority wants to know what
vision do the residents of Costa Mesa have for transit in and
throughout Orange County.

Do  residents  want  trains,  buses,  shuttles  or  something
different?

The Orange County Transportation Authority is asking for the
public’s help in shaping the future of transit.

Participants can design their own transit system with the fun
and  interactive  Build  Your  Own  System  survey  that  allows
them  to  select  from  various  transit  features  that  could
enhance transit in Orange County.

These features include stops, stations, vehicle types, and
service.

By developing a personalized transit system, residents can see
the  benefits  –  such  as  enhanced  ridership,  travel  time,
accessibility, or passenger experience – change in real-time.

Check it out at https://octransitvision.com/.

For more information, visit www.octa.net/octransitvision.
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